
SUCCESSFUL DRILLING OF BOREHOLE AT RUIRU GIRLS, KENYA 

After months of lobbying the National Government through the office of the Member of Parliament, 

Ruiru constituency, on February 12th February, 2022 a borehole was drilled at Ruiru Girls High School. 

The school has now adequate access to water for agriculture, drinking and for other purposes such as 

dormitory and class use. 

 


